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Dear Parents/carers 
 
Although, at this time of year the notices in my weekly letter appear much shorter than usual, that 
does not reflect the amount of work staff are continuing to be involved with on site. Curriculum 
Enrichment Week is very much on the horizon with a number of residentials, day trips and on-site 
activities taking place. During the same period preparations have also been confirmed for year 10 
students on Work experience and year 12 exploring their future ‘Pathways’. I know from previous 
years students will have a wide range of areas to experience, adding to the important idea of a fully 
rounded education. 
 
Other messages for the week can be found below: 

Year 11 Prom deadline 

As a reminder the deadline for payments to be made for tickets to the Year 11 Prom at Cadbury 

House is the end of the day today, Friday 13th June. Tickets will not be able to be purchased after this 

date. All details are on Parent Pay. Once numbers have been confirmed the school will contact 

students and parents next week to confirm any dietary requirements. 

 

INSET day - Monday 30th June 

As a reminder the final INSET day of the year is scheduled for the end of June. Students are not 

expected on site on this date. Teachers will be involved in planning and preparation for next academic 

year. Normal timetabled lessons will continue on Tuesday 1st July with the school day starting at the 

normal time of 8:30am. This will be a week 2. 

 

Finally…next week is the final ‘normal school week’ before the timetable is disbanded for Curriculum 
Enrichment Week (CEW). I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Gardiner for all her work 
in organising the on site activities and liaising with the trip leads to enable the week to go ahead. 
Students in years 7, 8 and 9 should have been informed by their tutor which activities they are 
involved in during the week. As so many activities are taking place the week commencing 23rd June 
will also be one where staff and students can wear non-uniform for ease of movement. I look forward 
to passing on the successes of the week in due course. Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Take care 

 
 
 

Dee Elliott,  

Head teacher 
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